
  
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is to confirm the approval by the Middle Childhood Advisory Committee of the College of Arts and Sciences 
for the new course sequence Math 108, 109, 110, 111, and 212 that is proposed to be offered beginning Autumn Quarter 
2008.  In our meeting on February 23, 2007, the committee considered and approved the above sequence, plus the 
existing course Statistics 145, as a requirement for Middle Childhood Education majors with a Mathematics Area of 
Concentration on the Columbus campus.  The above sequence of five one-quarter courses replaces the requirements of 
Math 105, 106, 107 and 117 for students majoring in Interdisciplinary Middle Childhood Education with Mathematics 
Area of Concentration entering the Ohio State University beginning with the Freshman class of Autumn 2008 and for 
those entering the corresponding graduate Masters of Education program beginning in Summer 2012 .  
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Professor of Physics 
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